
  

Transition to 
Kindergarten: 

Regional Readiness 
Leadership Summits 

Smooth transitions from 
preschool to kindergarten 
depend on connections made 
between participants in the 
process, such as those 
between schools and families 
and between preschool and 
kindergarten teachers and 
classrooms. Connections 
made prior to kindergarten 
entry are particularly 
important. 

With funding from the 
Preschool Development Birth 
to Five Grant (PDG) the 
Division of Early Learning 
(DEL) contracts with the 
Children's Forum to deliver 
Transition to Kindergarten 
Regional Summits to continue 
promoting peer learning and 
sharing of best practices to ease 
educational transitions  and 
with Exela to deliver the 
Transition to kindergarten 
Resource Kits. 

3 Virtual summits 
held in 2021 to share best practices in easing the 
transition between preschool and kindergarten. 

1,000 
Participant capacity 

at each of the 2021 summits. 

950 
Participant resource kits 

for all summit attendees. 
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